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March 21, 2022 

Dear Customer, 

 

Dear Sirs, 

Microchip’s main focus is and continues to be our clients.   We recognize how important you are to our 

business and as such, we work hard to communicate when changes are planned to our end products.  

Such is the case for our USB553xB-4100 and USB553xB-5000 USB3.0 hubs.  

The current silicon we are shipping you is based on an older revision of the USB553xB.  Given our sever 
constraints on acquiring USB3 hub silicon and in an effort to streamline our overall manufacturing 
process, we plan to EOL this version and move all of our customers to the latest version of the silicon.  
 
For your specific product, your new version will have a product name change: 
 
 

Your Product Name New Product Name 

USB5534B-4100JZX USB5534B-6080JZX 

USB5534B-4100JZXTR USB5534B-6080JZXTR 

USB5532B-5000JZX USB5532B-6080JZX 

USB5532B-5000JZXTR USB5532B-6080JZXTR 

USB5533B-5000JZX USB5533B-6080JZX 

USB5533B-5000JZXTR USB5533B-6080JZXTR 

USB5534B-5000JZX USB5534B-6080JZX 

USB5534B-5000JZXTR USB5534B-6080JZXTR 

USB5537B-4100AKZE USB5537B-6080AKZE 

USB5537B-4100AKZETR USB5537B-6080AKZETR 

USB5537B-5000AKZE USB5537B-6080AKZE 

USB5537B-5000AKZETR USB5537B-6080AKZETR 

 
 
We are planning an End of Life of your product within the quarter.  Unlike other EOLs, we will NOT be 
offering Last Time Buys, rather we will support your current backlog through August 2022.  Starting 
September 1, 2022, we would like to convert all your later backlog to the newer version. 
 
Details on the differences between the versions can be found in errata document attached.   
   
We sincerely regret any inconvenience this change will cause. Please work with your local sales team to 
manage the conversion of you backlog as soon as possible.  
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If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to ask.   
 

Regards,  

 
Mark Gordon 
UNG Product Marketing Manager – Microchip Technology Inc 
+1 480 227-2328   


